
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Lisa M. Widener <LisaWidener@scsenate.gov>

'Allen Hutto' <ahutto@mhisc.com>
Date: 2/4/2015 9:56:50 AM

Subject: RE: Seneca - Totally Electric busses

This is great! Thank you for the heads up. I will definitely let the scheduler know. 
Thank you, 
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Lisa M. Widener [mailto:LisaWidener@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 4:23 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; 'Allen Hutto'
Subject: Seneca - Totally Electric busses

Katherine and Allen:

Senator Alexander asked me to give you a “heads up” that a invitation is headed to the Governor, Director Oakley of 
SC DOT and Secretary Hitt of Commerce to a ribbon cutting in Seneca. The ribbon cutting is to introduce Seneca as 
the first city in the nation to be equipped with a totally electric bus system, with a roll out of the electric busses. SC 
DOT apparently had some funding provided for acquiring these electric busses. Details:
Date: February 27, 2015
Time: 10:00 - 2:00

Please let me know if you have any further questions. Thank you.

frir-tt

Lisa Manini Widener
Director of Research
Senate Labor, Commerce & Industry Committee 
Office of Senator Thomas Alexander, Chairman 
Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
Telephone: (803) 212-6220
Fax: (803) 212-6299
Email: lisawidener@scsenate.gov
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